
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Letter of Intent 
 
 
 
 
Application for the position of President-Elect in the ERO  

 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
Dear Madams, dear Sirs,  
 
 
This is to inform you officially that I would like to stand for the position of President-Elect 
in the ERO and thus herewith I submit my candidature as President-Elect for the 
forthcoming elections to be held in Baku, 29 and 30 April 2016 
 
I send you enclosed my CV with details of my professional career and of course my 
visions and objectives for the future ERO-policy. You also receive a supporting letter of 
the German Dental Association BZÄK. 
 
With kind regards and looking forward to a close constructive and fruitful future 
cooperation, I remain 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr Michael Frank 

To the 
ERO-Secretariat 
President Dr. Philippe Rusca 
P.O. Box 664 
CH – 3000 Bern 7 
Switzerland 
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